
Board of Review 

May 05, 2017 

 

TOWN OF SHERMAN 

3063w Hwy 182 

Springstead, Wisconsin, 54552 

 

Please take notice 

Notice of meeting to adjourn board of review to later date 

Town of Sherman, iron county, Wisconsin 

 

The Board of Review of the town of Sherman will meet on the 9th day of may, 2017 at 5:55 p.m. in the town hall 

for the purpose of calling the board of review into session during the thirty-day period beginning on the 2nd 

Monday of May, pursuant to sec. 70.47 (1) of Wisconsin statutes. 

Due to the fact that the assessment roll s not completed at this time it is anticipated that the Board of Review 

open book will be adjourned to a date possibly of Friday morning, 4th August 2017 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

 

Notice is hereby given this 5th Day of May 2017 

Gerald D Luke, Chairman, Town of Sherman 

 

Notice posted: Town Hall, Springstead Trading Post, Frontier Inn, and the Recycling Site. Anyone in need of 

reasonable accommodation please telephone the Chairman at 715-583-9941 The Town of Sherman is an Equal 

Opportunity Provider. 

 


